
A public meeting of the Lane Transit District Budget Committee, Lane County, State of 
Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2025, to June 30, 2026, will be 
held at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, April 29, 2025. The purpose of the meeting is to receive 
comment from the public and consider the budget message and budget proposal. Any 
person may appear at the meeting to discuss the budget proposal in whole or in part. 
Public comments will be limited to three minutes, which may be adjusted at the 
discretion of the Budget Committee Chair. 
 
The budget proposal can be viewed at the Lane Transit District office located at 3500 E. 
17th Avenue, Eugene, between the hours of 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. Monday through Friday, 
and on LTD's website at www.ltd.org beginning April 28, 2025 and ending May 20, 
2025. 
 
All meetings will be held in person in the LTD Board Room at 3500 E. 17th Avenue, 
Eugene and virtually via Zoom, YouTube and Channel 21. Please see LTD’s website for 
virtual attendance resources at www.ltd.org/public-meetings/. Members of the public are 
invited to attend. Alternative formats of printed material and/or a sign language 
interpreter will be made available with 48 hours' notice. The facility used for this meeting 
is wheelchair accessible. For more information, call 541-682-6100 (voice) or 7-1-1 (TTY, 
through Oregon Relay, for persons with hearing impairments). 
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